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May 4, 2022 

 

 

‘International Adolescent Health Week’ expresses its gratitude for the cooperation 

to the Project ‘Pro Resident of Planet’ (Проект “Профессиональный житель 

планеты”) for taking part in celebrating the ‘International Adolescent Health 

Week 2022’. 

 

Thank you very much for your kind help and support that you provided us. 

 

The support of individuals and organizations such as you is critical to helping 

IAHW succeed in our mission to inspire adolescents and their communities to 

advocate for a successful transition into adulthood.    

 

 

For additional information, please contact me at 

loffutt@internationaladolescenthealthweek.org or visit 

https://internationaladolescenthealthweek.org/index.html. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Laura A. Offutt, MD, FACP 

Founder and Director, International Adolescent Health Week 


